
 

Holiday Childcare February Scheme 2022 

Information for professionals 
 

The Tower Hamlets Holiday Childcare Scheme will shortly open for bookings for the 
February 2022 Scheme. Working parents / carers can book from midday on 11th January 
and non-working parents / carers from 25th January 2022. We will be having a slightly 
reduced capacity for this scheme as we continue to follow government guidance. 
 
Scheme dates 
Monday 14th October – Friday 18th February 2022 (5 days) 
Our scheme dates are based on the Tower Hamlets school holidays. 
 
Venue  
St Mary & St Michael Primary School, Sutton Street, E1 0BD 
 
Please support and share this information with families you feel may benefit from our 
scheme.  To refer a child please complete our referral form and support the family to 
book following the steps on our booking system.  
 
More information can be found on our website www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/hcs.  
 
We will look forward to receiving your bookings. 
 
Holiday Childcare Team  
Parent & Family Support Service 
Children and Culture Directorate  
London Borough of Tower Hamlets 
 

 
 

https://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/Documents/Children-and-families-services/Holiday_Childcare/Referral-form-October2020.docx
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.towerhamlets.gov.uk%2Flgnl%2Feducation_and_learning%2Fextra-curricular_activities%2FHoliday_childcare%2FApply_for_a_place_on_the_Holiday_Childcare_Scheme.aspx&data=04%7C01%7CSelina.Tamana%40towerhamlets.gov.uk%7C31dffc29758640be43f608d8e3bb8ef1%7C3c0aec87f983418fb3dcd35db83fb5d2%7C0%7C0%7C637509741974626686%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=5d%2B%2BsvaTTszSrO%2F3SMPMHa9h0JmPTsz1XG2H26QSoEY%3D&reserved=0
http://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/hcs

